
A word from 
 

Your generosity is very appreciated. 
THANK YOU! We are so grateful for how 
you partner with us in serving the Lord!

Tax deductible gifts can given online at 
http://give.cru.org  or also sent to the 
address on the RIGHT with checks written 
to Athletes in Action & our staff acct # in 
the Memo Line: #0581139

What weʼve been learning...
Colossians 1:17 “He is before all things, and 
in Him all things hold together.”   The Lord goes 
ahead of us and invites us to join Him in what He is 
doing.  He orders our steps and guides us with His 
love & truth moment by moment.  He has been doing 
this and will continue to be faithful in this promise in 
our new chapter of trusting Him to set up our lives 
and ministry in Columbia, Missouri.  Please pray with 
us that we would keep this truth as our anchor.

NOTE: Our temporary mailing address 
for this summer of transition will be:

W2562 County Rd OO
Oostburg, WI 53070

Please email us if you have questions.

  Kyleʼs cell - 937-266-6226
Jayneʼs cell - 937-266-7757

Kyle.Wenig@athletesinaction.org
Jayne.Wenig@athletesinaction.org

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter:
@TeamWenig    and   @AIAusa

www.TeamWenig.com

  Prayer Praises:
-for the provision of 
financial support to move 
to Columbia, Missouri

-for our family staying 
strong amidst lots of 
traveling

 Prayer Requests:
- for our upcoming trip to 

MO to look for a good 
housing situation 

  Please pray for the right
  home, at the right price, 
  at the right time
- for many opportunities 

to lead & spiritually 
invest in college interns 
this summer on the X-
Project in Xenia, OH

 - for wisdom, peace & joy

May  2013

Thanks for partnering with us 
to share the love & truth of 
Jesus to athletes & coaches!

Kyle, Jayne, AJ & Leisel

 eam Wenig

Team Wenig’s Summer 2013
- mid-May - travel to Missouri to look into housing options.        
   Trusting God to lead us in this!
- End of May until early July - finishing up our ministry 

responsibilities in Ohio and then helping lead a group of 
college interns that will be serving at our AIA 
headquarters in Xenia.

- mid-July - Our biannual staff conference for all of the Cru 
& AIA staff in Fort Collins, Colorado

- late July - weʼre hoping to be all set to move to Missouri!

Pictured Above:
Celebrating Easter in WI.
Christ has Risen!
Pictured Below:
One of our many recent 
road trips. Weʼve spent a 
lot of time in the car lately.

A word from 
Celebrating what God has done!
We are ECSTATIC to share with you that God has been 
answering prayers and providing in ways that we never could 
have imagined!  He has provided the finances we need to be 
able to begin our ministry at University of Missouri.  Thanks 
for your huge part in sending us to Mizzou and keeping us on 
the mission field! We are so blessed by how God uses you as 
His instruments of blessing in our lives & ministry.  It was an 
intense season of support raising, but He is worthy and has 
cared for us in the journey.  While we know that financial 
maintenance will always be part of our ministry roles, we are 
THANKFUL for Him bringing us back to the heart of what we 
love most: serving and ministering thru the platform of sports.


